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28/01/2025  11:34:452024/5792/P COMMNT Maria Hii Hello team,

I am Maria Hii, a member of the church since 2011 and I am writing to strongly support the planning 

application 2024/2792/P. It has been our vision since the time I joined the church to redevelop it to suit current 

generation's needs. As a long time member, I have seen how the church has positively impacted the 

neighbourhood and the members within it, from building a community to providing support and a place of 

worship in central. The redevelopment will greatly benefit the community further by ensuring that essential 

upgrades are made so that the church can remain as a inclusive space for all. Not to mention, through the 

inclusion of the cafe in the redevelopment, this can help us to reach a wider community. Growing up at King's 

Cross Methodist Church, it has been a vital part of my life as well as my friends here who found a community 

they belong in. This provided us a sense of belonging and place for spiritual growth that the redevelopment will 

ensure that the church can continue to serve people like me. Thank you for taking the time to read through my 

comments. I believe that this redevelopment is crucial for the future of our community and will bring significant 

benefits to both the church and wider neighbourhood. I strongly encourage the council to consider it positively. 

Many thanks in advance!

29/01/2025  08:49:552024/5792/P SUPPRT kaihang he I strongly support this redevelopment of my church. because we need more space and new look for church, 

it's too small and not friendly for disabled person..

27/01/2025  01:17:132024/5792/P COMMNT Maggie Please accept the application because the church will provide more services to Christian and the community.

28/01/2025  20:50:482024/5792/P NOBJ Quarisa I strongly agree with the above planning
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